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Thank you to the committee for taking the time to read my testimony in consideration 
of this important issue.  In a digital age such as ours, as a society we need to work to 
catch our laws up with how people are using the digital tools that at our fingertips all 
day, every day.  While these tools can be used for good, they can also be used to 
cause harm to others.  There are far too many instances in which vulnerable 
individuals, such as children, are harassed, bullied, threatened, and intimidated 
through the use of social media.  One of the worst forms of harassment and 
intimidation is doxxing.  Putting a minor's information out into the public sphere 
without a parent or guardian's permission can open that minor up to significant 
harassment, and a heightened potential for physical danger.  In Maine, we value 
children.  We need to ensure that we have laws in place to protect them in the digital 
sphere.  Thank you.


